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From: "Albert Jordan" <jordanzo76@comcast.net> D O C KE-T

To: <gtaylor@energy.state.ca.us> WO T
Date: 1/14/2008 10:44 PM 06 it’%» (‘
Subject: . Eastshore

OATE N 1 4| 2008
Mr. Byron, SECD. JAN 1 6 2008

| spoke this evening in Hayward regarding the Eastshore and Russell City
plants. | said | was "disgusted” by the process and you then asked me why?

| would like to expand upon my answer to your question. As | mentioned, our
family home is located 1200 feet away from Eastshore. . My father farmed the
land this plant and Russell City may be built on. He personally built the
home on 2661 Depot Rd. in 1957. His family settled in Russell City after
immigrating from Spain in 1912. They were later forced out by eminent

domain. | grew-up in this area and have seen many changes. So, as you can
tell, this is personal. Areas of my concern are:

I. expand notification well past 1,000 feet of proposed site
2. notify public in native languages

3. publish public meetings in the community meeting section of the
newspaper

4. combined ill- effects of 2 plants on health, property values, air
traffic

5. earthquake safety hazard of ammonia tanks
6. noise

7. inappropriate location of plant to community
8. location does not comply with local land use
9. air space safety

10. use of air credits to mitigate pollution in an area that is already at
risk

11. environmental justice

I question the real need for these plants at this time and the contracts are
procured with PG&E.

1 urge you and the other commissioners to follow your staff's
recommendations and not approve this plant
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Thank you,

Connie Jordan.




